## MICHAEL J. STRATTON 1717 DOWNING ST. DENVER, CO 80218

Manager Allegra "Happy" Haynes, and Members, Parks and Recreation Advisory Board Denver Parks & Recreation Department 201 West Colfax Ave., Dept. 601 Denver, CO 80202

Dear Happy,

I am writing in support of the effort to rename Northside Park to "Carpio-Sanguinetti Park" in honor of the late City Councilman Salvadore "Sal" Carpio and the Sanguinette family.

I'm sure you will agree that with Sal's roots in North Denver this would certainly be a fitting tribute to the significant and lasting contributions that he made during the course of his career here both in Denver and nationally.

All the best,

Michael J. Stratton

Vink Stratton